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July 19th 2024 

Dear families, 

Can you believe it? Another year done! 

As we wrap up yet another wonderful year at Little Hadham Primary School, we want to take a moment to reflect on 

our amazing journey together. It's hard to believe how quickly time flies, but here we are, ready to embrace the summer 

holidays. 

Firstly, a massive thank you to everyone who attended the Sports Day yesterday. It was fantastic to be back on the 

school field, and the weather couldn't have been more perfect! The sunshine matched the beaming smiles of our 

students as they showcased their sporting talents. Congratulations to the Green Team for not only winning the sports 

events but also for singing their hearts out the loudest! 

Last night's BBQ with Willow Class was a fun-filled affair, filled with laughter and the joyous sounds of children being, 

well, children. It was a perfect way to wrap up the year. Today, however, brought the bittersweet task of saying our 

goodbyes. As much as it tugs at our hearts to see them go, we are bursting with pride knowing they leave us as 

responsible, independent, happy, and confident young people. 

Today's family picnic was a heartwarming celebration, culminating in an exciting football match between Willow Class 

and their parents. The competitive spirit was high, and it was lovely to witness such a spirited game. Well done to both 

teams for their fantastic effort and sportsmanship- the first draw we have had for a few years! 

To our Year 6 students, good luck! May you succeed in everything you set out to achieve. We know you will make us 

proud wherever you go. 

A huge round of applause to everyone—students, teachers, TAs, governors, and parents—who has supported and 

contributed to our vibrant school community this year. Your dedication and involvement are what make Little Hadham 

such a wonderful place to learn and grow. I am truly honoured to be the headteacher of this incredible school. 

Last but not least, thank you all for the lovely gifts and kind words. They mean the world to us. Have a fantastic summer 

holiday, and we look forward to seeing you all on the 3rd of September. 

 

Best wishes 

Ms Connolly 

 

 

                      


